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Friday 29th March 2019, 5pm-7pm, in the School Hall 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to join us at World Food Festival. This event marks the end of the 
School's Multi-Cultural Week programme, during which the children will be learning about different 
cultures from around the world. World Food Festival is a chance for everyone to come together, 
adults and children, to share food from the different cultures that make up the Maple Infants’ 
community.  
 
World Food Festival is an informal event where parents/carers make a dish of food from their 
culture and bring it to the school hall to share with others. Everyone is welcome to come along 
with their families to have a taste of the fare on offer, and to bring their own contributions. 
 
All dishes must be NUT FREE and clearly labelled with a list of ingredients (see the slip below) so 
that those with allergies can enjoy this event safely.  
 
Food that does not need refrigeration can be dropped off at the school office between 9 and 
9.30am or on Friday 29th, or it can be brought straight into the Hall from 5pm onwards. 
 
There is a voluntary door fee of £2 per adult, £1 per school-age child and The Friends will be 
running a soft drinks stall. There will also be a table set up with some children’s activities. 
 
We hope you will join us to celebrate Maple Infants' diverse community. 

The Friends of Maple Infants 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

World Food Festival – Dish Donation Slip 
If you are able to contribute a dish for World Food Festival, please fill in the information below and 
bring this slip to school with your dish. Thank you for taking part. 
 
Name of Dish:      Country of Origin: 
 
 
List of Ingredients:  
 
 
 
Parent/carer name and Class: 
 
Food that does not need refrigeration can be dropped off at the school office between 9 and 
9.30am or on Friday 29th, or it can be brought straight into the Hall from 5pm onwards. 

 
Please note that this is a strictly NUT FREE event 

 


